
Sonia Preciado
I am writing to request that you deny the Title V and any permits required by Aluminum Dynamics,
Inc for their proposed aluminum processing plant in Benson, AZ. 
This plant would be extremely harmful for our community in so many ways, contamination to the
river, depletion of water, air pollution and soil contamination, etc. This plant will bring heavy
traffic to our small streets that are not made for big heavy commercial vehicles to be ran on them on
daily basis. 
My husband and I have concerns for the contamination of the river as the river is part of our
property. Will the toxin leach into our water? What illness will arise from all the air toxins? 
That is why we moved out of the city to a small town to live in a cleaner environment. 
Thank you for taking the time and reading all our questions and concerns that all of us people have
submitted to this matter as it affects our lives, livelihood and our families.


